
From 7 Apr to 4 May 2020, 

or until further notice 

In line with the Government’s additional measures on  

closure of workplace premises to mitigate the spread of 

coronavirus (COVID-19), our office will be closed from  

07 Apr to 04 May 2020 or until further notice.  

 

If you need to contact us, please email to: 

: service@llf.org.sg or      : 6397 2394 

We’re also very thankful for all the gracious support from our donors  

and volunteers.  We’re all in this challenging season together!   

Your noble donations will help us to sustain our life-saving initiatives, 

allow us to provide ongoing support and hope for the needy patients.   

 

 To help 👉  https://www.llf.org.sg/how-to-help 

Be a good frontline defender in the community! 

Stay Safe, Stay Home #SGUnited 💪💖 
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